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Change of Name and ASX Code 

 
 
 
Mighty Kingdom Limited (ASX: MKL) (the Company) advises that a resolution has 
been passed by Shareholders at the Extraordinary General Meeting held on 20 
June 2025 to change the name of the Company from Mighty Kingdom Limited to 
Fortifai Limited. 
 
The change of Company name process has now been completed and the 
Australian Securities Investment Commission (ASIC) have recorded the change of 
Company name effective from 20 June 2025. 
 
The effective date for the change of Company name on the ASX will take effect 
from the commencement of trading on Wednesday, 25 June 2025, together with 
change of ASX Code from ‘MKL’ to ‘FTI’. 
 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Chair of the Board of 
Directors. 

 

For further information, please contact 

 
 
 

Shannon Robinson 
Non Executive Chair 
Mighty Kingdom Limited 
E: shannon.robinson@mightykingdom.com 
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